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Councillor C. Towe,
35 Spring Court,
Birmingham Road,
Walsall,
WS1 2NS.

Dear Councillor Towe,

Report to Cabinet - Decriminallsation of parking enforcement

Thank you for your report advising the Cabinet of the findings of the Neighbourhood
Scrutiny and Performance Panel in respect of the above.

The Cabinet received your report at its meeting on 6 September 2006 and were
appreciative of the work that the panel had undertaken.

The recommendations of the panel were taken on board and I shall be presenting a
further report to the next meeting on 27 September accordingly_

A copy of the report will be sent to you, for your information, in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Rachel Walker
Portfolio holderfor Environmentand Street Pride.


